
Public Notice 
 

A public hearing regarding the City of Cisco’s 

proposed Planning and Zoning Ordinance will be 

held at 6:00 p.m. on October 17, 2017 in the Council 

Chambers at 506 Conrad Hilton Blvd. to give 

citizens an opportunity to become acquainted with 

the proposed ordinance and to make comment or 

suggest alternatives to the ordinance. 


